
THANK YOU! 
 

The Circle Ginny Homeowner’s Association has completed another phase of our “To 
Do” list (Street Resurfacing), but we could not have done it without YOU. 
 
I hope the newly resurfaced street gives you as much pride in our community as it does 
for me.  The street looks nice and is in much better condition.   In most areas of the City, 
it is up to the municipality to maintain and repair the streets.  Since Circle Ginny is 
privately owned, the homeowners pay an annual assessment for the maintenance and 
repair of our streets.  It is up to the Association (homeowner’s with mutual interest) to 
provide street maintenance as well as snow removal during the winter.  It’s nice to know 
where your money goes, but even better when you can see it.  To the homeowners who 
continue to pay their assessed dues to make this a nice and safe place to live, I thank 
you, and hope I speak for everyone. 
 
Let’s continue to keep our streets nice and clean.  A common mistake 
that many people make in lawn maintenance is to do a great job at 
mowing and then slack when it comes to sweeping up. In some ways, 
clearing up grass clippings is just as important as mowing the lawn.  If 
you don’t sweep up properly after mowing, the residual grass 
clippings begin to grow in the cracks, which leads to grass and weeds 
along the curbs and driveway.   
 
It is the responsibility of the homeowners and residents to remove weeds and tall 
grasses between the sidewalks, streets, and driveways.   It creates an unsightly 
appearance when left unattended.   To keep our streets looking nice, let’s do our part by 
sweeping up thoroughly after mowing the lawn, using some type of weed killer to 
prevent weeds, and refrain from throwing trash, cigarette butts, and other debris in the 
streets. 
 
Again, thank you for your cooperation. 
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